
Our CTY (Children, Tweens, and Youth)
Ministry needs YOUR HELP!

Every child, regardless of their background, needs
one thing above all else: for someone to show up in
their lives. From elementary to high schoolers, kids
need adults who will be there consistently, who will
invest in their lives, and who will let them know they

matter.
You don’t have to be perfect or have all the answers.

Just show up. Your presence could be the most
important thing they need to grow and thrive.

We need volunteers to help nurture and support
these kids at every stage of life—from the familiar

faces they need in elementary, to the constant
support through their changing middle school years,

to showing up in the high school years when they
might need someone to lean on.

If you’re willing to make a difference in the life of a
child or teen, we’d love to have you on the team!

 Please consider volunteering today!
For more information, contact Ms. Couurtney or sign
up at the parent table in the middle of CTY hallway

in the Family Life Center. 
Let's show up together and make an eternal impact!
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Exciting News: Subaru Loves to Help® –
Jackets Available from 2/2 to 2/28 at the CTY!

We’re thrilled to announce that the Subaru
Loves to Help® initiative is back, continuing

its incredible partnership with Operation
Warm® to provide essential clothing to
children. Thanks to this collaboration,

Subaru and its retailers they will be gifting
new coats, shoes, and socks to over

130,000 children across the country,
bringing warmth and comfort to this

season.

From 2/2 to 2/28, we’ll be participating in
this special event, offering brand-new
jackets available for your children to

choose from here at the CTY!

Through Subaru’s ongoing efforts, these
jackets are not only designed to keep kids
warm, but also to boost confidence and

emotional well-being. This year’s collection
features updated designs and colors to
match the latest trends, ensuring that

every child feels great while staying cozy.

CTY is proud to be part of this initiative
and hope to see many families benefit

from these gifting events. Let’s continue to
spread warmth and kindness together!

We encourage all families to
bring snacks that align with

the principles of the
upcoming fast.

 Think fruits, vegetables, whole
grains, and other nourishing,

plant-based options. 

We’re excited to share this
experience together, and your
contributions will help make
snack time both healthy and

meaningful.

Looking for a way to help out?

 Consider purchasing an item from
our Amazon Wish List! Your

contributions will go directly
toward enriching our CTY

experience, providing essential
supplies and fun resources for
everyone. Every little bit helps,

and we truly appreciate your
support in making this a

memorable and successful time
for our community.

Thank you for your generosity!
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